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COMCAST

November 6, 2023

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd F1.
Ann Arbor, M1 48107

RE: Programming Advisory

Dear City Clerk:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services, we wanted to update you that Comcast’s right to continue carrying ShopHQ expired on November
2,2023.

We always work to reach deals that make sense for our customers. To date, however, Comcast has been
unable to reach an agreement to continue to carry ShopHQ content.

Since we are not currently authorized to carry ShopHQ programming, we have implemented a channel slate
(advising of unavailability) on the channel and activated www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges to help
keep our customers informed during this period. We will continue to provide updates to you and our
customers as they become available.

Also, effective December 12, 2023, AXS TV HD channel 382 will no longer be available and AXS TV HD
channel 1613 will require an X1 TV Box and Xfinity Internet or a compatible customer owned device to
view. HD programming requires the HD Technology Fee.

Additionally, pursuant to P.A. 480 of 2006, Section 9 (4), Comcast Cable's local operating entity hereby
reports that Comcast does not deny access to services to any group of potential residential subscribers
because of the race or income of the residents in the local area. A similar report has been filed with the
Michigan Public Service Commission.

Please feel free to contact me at 248-924-4917, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Chie M.

Eric Woody

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170



